
 

 

Press Release 
November 6, 2020 

  

 

1 
 

 

FSC HOLDS MEETING ON FINANCIAL MARKET CONDITIONS 
 

 

FSC Chairman Eun Sung-soo held a meeting to review the effects of the US 

presidential election on financial markets at home and abroad on November 6. As 

there are possibilities of growing market volatilities in the financial markets in the 

wake of the US presidential election, the FSC will continue to stay alert and closely 

monitor market conditions. 

 

At the meeting, Chairman Eun stressed the importance of maintaining market 

stabilization efforts as well as legislative efforts to improve rules and regulations, such 

as strengthening sanctions on illegal stock short selling activities, allowing more short 

sale opportunities for retail investors and improving the current IPO system. 

 

Chairman Eun also discussed the importance of maintaining strict public health 

safety and preventive measures at individual financial institutions in order to ensure 

that the spread of COVID-19 does not pose risks to financial markets. To this end, 

Chairman Eun called for strong cooperation from the authorities in preventing the 

spread of the virus. 
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For press inquiry, please contact Foreign Media Relations Team at fsc_media@korea.kr. 


